LINLATHEN YOUTH SHELTER/GOAL ENDS (AN36-2008)

Reference is made to Article XI of the Policy and Resources Committee of 22nd October, 2007, where
the Committee approved the sum of £35,000 from the Community Regeneration Fund for the
establishment of the Linlathen Youth Shelter Community/Goal end facility at Pitkerro Drive. The
Committee is requested to note that the Director of Leisure and Communities approved the awarding
of the tender for the works to J D Minto & Partners Ltd for £29,523.84 following consultation with the
Convener and the Spokespersons from key parties. It was noted that there was a need to progress
the work urgently so that the project was complete by the end of the current financial year ie 31st
March, 2008. Consultations have been carried out with the Chief Executive, Assistant Chief Executive
(Community Planning), Director of Education, Director of Economic Development, Depute Chief
Executive (Finance).
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